
 

2024   Young Musician Award 
Awarded to  

Oliver Bailey. 
Oliver has been a member of Northern Rivers Youth 
Orchestra percussion section since 2022. While in 

primary school, he studied piano through the 
Northern Rivers Conservatorium’s Music in Schools 

program.    

He has subsequently taken up percussion and 
showed his concentration and skill during an 

inspirational performance by the Northern 
Rivers Conservatorium Youth Orchestra Concert  

at Southern Cross University Lismore in July.  

The students had just completed a three-day 
school holiday workshop with mentors from the 

NSW Conservatorium of Music. 


